
Thank you so much for all of the 

pictures!  We have posted them for our 

students to view.  I believe the 

application process for students to visit 

Fukue HS will begin after our December 

break. I’ m hopeful that we will have 

several students interested in applying! 

Your visit in August sparked quite an 

interest. I’ ve tried to gather a few 

pictures as well for you and your 

students to see what has been happening 

at PCHS! Basketball season is starting. 

These are skill challenges during 

practices. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Indiana teachers protesting at the statehouse in 

Indianapolis (not at our school!). 15,000+ 

attended to speak out on teacher pay, 

standardized testing, and teacher evaluation 

policies mandated by legislatures. First time 

this has happened in our state! 



 

Students conducting a Veteran’ s 

Day Program for our community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Marching Band performing at State level competition. We placed 9th in the state. 

Pep rally and bonfire to celebrate our band moving on to state finals and our football team 

moving on to the championship game as well!  

 

 


